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SOLIHULL SUB AQUA CLUB’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2019



Dear Member,


On behalf of the SSAC club committee, I should like to invite you to this year’s AGM, which will be held at the Royal British Legion, Solihull Branch, Broomfield’s Hall, Union Road, B91 3DH on Friday 15th March.


The AGM will commence at 7.30pm prompt and will follow the same format as earlier years, to include the accounts, a presentation of the highlights of the clubs activities during the year, election of next year’s officers and presentation of awards. There will not be a photographic competition this year.


This year none of the officers are prepared to stand for re-election so your club needs a new committee - a Chairman, a Diving Officer, a Secretary and a Treasurer. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Training Officer, Membership Secretary and Social Secretary are separate roles recruited to by the officers at their first committee meeting.

If you have a topic that you feel should be discussed at the AGM or more formally a resolution to submit, please let me have the details with a proposer and seconder by midnight on Thursday 28th February.


Please try and attend this event. In addition to the formalities it is an opportunity for the club to say ‘thank you’ to those people who put in a lot of effort ‘behind the scenes’ on your behalf.


Kind Regards


Anne E Williams


Anne Williams
Secretary, Solihull Sub Aqua Club 
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